
Mr. Madani,  
  
This is a formal complaint about BMP INTERNATIONAL INC.,  FLORIDA. PRODUCT APPROVAL 
NUMBERS FL14239 AND FL9688. 
  
The following attachments are from THE FLORIDA BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS stating 
improper engineering  was applied to the tie down clips by Ms. Kristina Daugherty P.E.- 68455 . Because 
of their decision I would recommend canceling BMP INTERNATIONAL's FLORIDA PRODUCT 
APPROVALS ASAP.  Also, I would like to have a written formal letter from The Florida Dept. of 
Community Affairs stating the cancellation of BMP's FLORIDA PRODUCT APPROVALS. 
  
If you have any questions please contact me or The Florida Board Of Professional Engineers. 
  
Ray Manucy, President 
RM Enterprises Inc. 
561.723.2973 


